
United States Court of Appeals
for the Seventh Circuit

A limited “ECF” registration is now available for the Seventh Circuit at the

following website http://pacer.psc.uscourts.gov/announcements/general/ea_filer.html.

The initial “ECF” registration process for the Seventh Circuit will be for these

purposes:

• To allow parties to confirm the desire to receive e-mail notices of docket activity

(NDA’s), and to state preferences as to type of e-mail notice parties wish to receive

(notice per docket entry or docket activity summaries);

• To allow registration of a party’s PACER login to be registered with our server so

parties can achieve broader access for cases covered under Appellate Rule 25, and

new Bankruptcy Rule 9037, Civil Rule 5.2, and Criminal Rule 49.1.  (These rules

regarding privacy became effective December 1, 2007.)

Electronic filing under CM/ECF is still in development, thus, no electronic filing

privileges will be available until further notice.  Please check our website at

www.ca7.uscourts.gov for future updates on our ECF status and requirements.
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